
 

 

The Museum Shop 

 
We want you to enjoy your visit and visiting the museum shop is a part of the 
learning experience. However, we do recognise that it has the potential to be 
stressful for teachers and accompanying adults. We hope the following will be 
helpful to you in making your visit run as smoothly as possible. 
 

 The museum shop is situated behind the main reception desk on the ground 
floor of the Museum and Town Hall Building. 

 Purchases are paid for at the till on the main reception desk 

 Please stagger your class in small groups of 6-8 at a time 

 Please encourage the children to keep an eye on their choice and cost to 
avoid disappointment 

 Advise the children to have their money ready when they arrive at the till 

 At lunchtimes the shop is usually very busy. We advise you to use the shop 
during your general visit in the morning or afternoon, if possible. 

 If you don’t have the opportunity to use the shop during a general visit and 
are short on time you might want to consider ordering your purchases in 
advance. Please ask us for a range of items and prices when you book your 
session. Once your order is confirmed, we will have it ready for you to pick 
up on the day of your visit. 

 


